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Concern 1:

You asserted that you were being harassed for raising concerns regarding your selection to be
on a call out list for the "D" team Transient Assessment Response Plan (TARP) weeks. You
also asserted that you were not adequately qualified to participate on the TARP Team, and
that your supervisor assigned you to the call out list in spite of your objections.

Response to Concern 1:

On October 11, 2002, the NRC Office of Investigations (01) contacted you to schedule a formal
interview. In this initial discussion, you informed 01 that you had submitted your concern to the
PSEG Nuclear Employee Concerns Program (ECP) and that you would prefer to give this
licensee program an opportunity to address your concern. As such, you declined to be
interviewed. Thus, you are advised that the NRC can take no further action on your allegation
at this time. If you would like to reinitiate action on your allegation, please contact the NRC
within 30 days of the date of this letter.


